
           L9 GENERAL MEETING AT THE DECEMBER 12, 2024 LUNCHEON 
 
The General Luncheon Meeting was called to order at the Marshwood Club at 
11:50am by Marilee Dalbey, President. 
 
Marilee thanked those who served on her L9 Board in 2024. 
 
She presented the new board for 2025: 
Mary Ryan, President 
Mimi Krupp, Vice President 
Jackie Mahler, Treasurer 
Jane Golz, Games Coordinator 
Eileen Holliday, Secretary 
 
Marilee presented the proposed bylaws change to add the following duty to 
the Games Coordinator:  Shall post the weekly game results to the website. All 
members in attendance voted affirmatively and the bylaws change was 
approved unanimously. 
 
AWARDS – As no one broke 45 or 50 for the first time no awards were 
presented. 
 
Marilee awarded the L9 member who was Most Improved in 2024 to Anne 
Staman. 
 
TODAY’S WINNERS – Marilee mentioned those who were the winners of the 
Holiday Scramble for today. 
 
The meeting was closed at 12:00. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
Eileen Holliday 
 
 


